
Stay up to date with what’s happening at Eden!

 

What a wonderful Spring Convocation! Last week friends of Eden joined for worship,
lectures and celebration here on campus and via Zoom. Eden faculty and staff
assembled an outstanding program of speakers and workshops. Dr. Allen O. Miller
and Dottie Miller were celebrated this year as was their life ministry with this year's
theme, "Pluralism:  A Vision for Decolonizing Christianity." We were thrilled to see so
many gathering with us on campus and also at the virtual presence of so many Eden
community members. We are also excited to be planning the seminary's 172nd
commencement ceremony, taking place in the Wehrli Chapel for the first time in
many years. Read on to find your opportunity to engage with the Eden community!

 

GiveStL Day is exactly one week away! Join others on May 5th and

support your seminary! Your support equips theologically imaginative

leaders that are proven advocates and strong voices in the call for racial

justice, equity and social transformation. If you'd like to get started and

make a gift for GiveStL Day now, click here to give early!

If you missed sessions from last week's 2022 Spring Convocat ion,

"Pluralism:  A Vision for Decolonizing Christianity,"  don't worry-we are

working on lots of content for your review. To get started, watch a video

that details the ministry and impact of Allen and Dottie Miller. Click here

to watch a "Tribute to Dr. Allen O. and Dottie Miller."

Eden Theological Seminary will hold the 172nd Commencement

ceremony on May 20th. You won't want to miss this celebration! Save

the date now and watch for more information on how you may attend.

Everyone is invited to join us for the Walker Leadership Inst itute's

"Langenberg Leadership Breakfast"  May 17th at 7:30 am CT. COCA-

Center of Creative Arts Executive Director, Kelly Pollock,  will continue our

https://www.eden.edu/
https://www.givestlday.org/eden
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=K5V8cjvAJ-A


series about what's next in leadership. Kelly has expanded COCA's impact

through innovative programs, significantly grown its reserves and

endowment, and forged key partnerships. Kelly brings these talents and

more, as she contributes her ideas in this breakfast forum. Click here to

read more and register!

The Eden Bookstore is now open! The "grand re-opening" took place

last week in Press Hall, with extended hours of operation.  Be sure to

stop by when you visit campus, or visit the bookstore online, here.

Interested in the rich history of Eden? "This Week in Eden History,"

presented by the Archives at Eden, spotlights influential people, events

and stories from the past. On April 24, 1889, a board of directors for the

“Evangelical Deaconess Society of St. Louis" was elected at a public

meeting. Click here to read more!

Leaving a meaningful legacy for you and your family while securing the

future of Eden's mission does not require great wealth-just great vision!

Visit our website to find out about Heritage Society Member opportunities

or contact us at advancement@eden.edu for more information.
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